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Behrend Briefs
Gifts for Kids: Volunteers are needed to
fix and pack toys. For more information call
459-1488.
Bowl-A-Thon Planned: Delta Chi will
sponsor a fundraiser to benefit the Second
Harvest Foodbank of North Western
Pennsylvania. For more information call
Jason DeMarte at 898-7017.

Newman Association: Starting this
week meetings will be held in Reed 116 on
Wednesdays at 9:30 p.m. Evening Prayer will
be held on Tuesdays at 9 p.m. in the
Wintergardcn.

Food Drive: Boxes will be set up in the
residence halls and Reed Building from Nov.
18 - 24, The Newman Association and the
Joint Residence Council are asking students.
faculty and staff members to donate non-
perishable items. Monetary donations will
also be accepted.

Engraving Tools Available: Officer tod
Allen will be signing out engraving tools' for
loan on Thursday, Nov. 14 from 6 - 8 p.m. in
the stairwell near the new residence suites.
For more information call Cathy Eck at 898-
6924.

New Health and Wellness Location:
The Center is now located in the blue house
south of Police and Safety on Jordan Road. For
more information call 898-6217.

Essay Contest: The Lion Ambassadors arc
sponsoring the "Why Penn State-Behrend is
Special to Me" contest through Nov. 15. Best
essay will be awarded a $5O prize. Essays can
be turned in to the Development Office on the
second floor of the Glenhill Farmhouse.
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Lion Ambassadors trying
to adopt lions at Erie Zoo
b Dave Ber ler any donations made to the 'Lion

Fund'."The Collegian "We have raised
$lOO already. The
cost to adopt the
lions is $250, and
we would

The, Lion Ambassadors arc
planning to adopt three lions,
including a Puma lion, which is
on the endangered species list.

"I think it would be a great
idea that Behrend would work
with the community in adopting
these lions in Behrend's name,"
said Montgomery.

The Ambassadors hope to
adopt the lions within the next
semester or two. Any questions
about the lion adoption program
can be directed to Diana
Montgomery at 864-6794, or
Bonnie Fagan at 898-6159.

Most of us have had some
kind ofpet in our lifetimes. And,
by year's end, Behrend will have
three of them.

The Lion Ambassadors arc
presently in the process of fund-
raising to adopt three lions at the
Erie Zoo in Behrend's name. In
order to do this though, they need
your help.

Diana Montgomery, president
of the Lion Ambassadors, said
"We have raised $lOO already.
The cost to adopt the lions is
$250, and we would appreciate

appreciate any
donations made to
the Lion Fund."

- Diana Montgomery
President,

Lion Ambassadors

New bill could change
campus crime reporting

(Continued from page 1)
administrators, but if you dig

you can find inaccuracies."

The total number of part one
offenses (crime which includes
assaults, burglaries, larceny, and
motor vehicle thefts) declined
from 86 reported offenses in 1989
to 55 offenses in 1990.

The public reporting of
crime on campus will allow
students more information to
make wiser choices. If this
system goes into effect, names
and addresses of students
involved in criminal activity on
campus will be released to the
general public, allowing
students to be fully informed
of crime on their campus.

How does Behrend fare in the
crime analysis? The number of
assaults and motor vehicle thefts
did not change in the last year,
while burglaries and larcenies
declined. There has been no
murder, manslaughter,rape, arson
or robberies reported in the last
two years.

However, in looking at the
crime reported in Lawrence Park,
there is an increase in the total
number of part one offenses from
57 reported in 1989 to 73
reported in 1990.

Police Re

Police and Safety makes house
calls for medical problems

The Collegian

Flu Shots Available: Flu vaccine is now
available at the Health Center for the 1991-92
flu season. The cost is $8 per injection.

Free Tutoring Available: All Behrend
students are welcome to utilize the Learning
Assistance Center's services. For more
information call 898-6014 or drop by the
Center located in the South Cottage.

Delta Sigma Pi Guest Speaker: Carl J.
Schlemmer will speak on Thursday, Nov. 14 in
the Reed Lecture Hall at 7 p.m. All students,
faculty and staff are invited to attend.

Best Student Competition: This annual
contest, sponsored by USA Today, is open to
all full-time undergraduates. For more
information call Mari Trenkle at. 898-6160.

New Course Offered: "Peer Education," a
three credit course about drugs and alcohol, is
offered this spring. Class size is limited to 20.
Sec clas's schedule booklet for more
information.

Great American Smokeout: The
National Cancer Society's annual event will
be held next Thursday, Nov. 21. Smokers arc
invited to hide their cigarettes and break the
habit for 24 hours.

b Jeff Johnson
The Collegian

Police and Safety officers were
called to the intramural fields
Sunday when a student injured
his ankle while playing flag
football. The student was
transported to Hamot Medical
Center by Brookside Fire
Company ambulance.

On Monday Police and Safety
officers were involved in two
separate medical calls. In the
student apartments, a student

complained of having severe
headaches --possibly the result of
a neck injury.

Officers also responded to a
call from Niagara Hall, where a
student complained of chest
pains. In both cases, the students
were transported to Hamot
Medical Center by Brookside Fire
Company ambulance.

Harassment Charges
Filed

On Tuesday charges were filed
against two students for
harassment by communications

TAKE DRUGS AND LOSE ALL
YOUR FRIENIN.

and criminal conspiracy. The
students were caught making
harassing and annoying phone
calls to the room of two other
students.

Vending Machine Theft
On Saturday Police and Safety

officers were called to investigate
an unlocked snack machine in
Lawrence Hall. Officers
discovered several items were
taken from the machine and the
coin box had also been emptied.
The incident is currently under
investigation.


